
 
University of Maryland Department of Public Safety 

Headquarters, Bldg 003 
College Park, Maryland 20742-6011 

 
NOTICE:   04-0078 (Revised) 
 
SUBJECT:   Response to Radiological Facilities 
 

   FOUO // LES // NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: January 2, 2012 
 
ORDERED BY:  David B. Mitchell 

   Chief of Police 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Entire policy has been redacted consistent with Public Safety Article 3-515 section B.  
 


